
Town Meeting
ANNOUNCEMENTS

November 4, 2009



The Staff Development Committee would like to invite all interested members of the campus community to:

DIALOGUE:
A FOLLOW UP TO OUR INITIAL DISCUSSIONS…

AND THE CONNECTION TO CAMPUS LEADERSHIP

PRESENTERS: DR. PHILIP MANWELL, DR. JANICE NOBLE, DR. LAUREL JONES

SEMINAR/WORKSHOP (Pre-approved for variable flex credit for faculty)

NOVEMBER 5, 2009
12:30 – 2:30 p.m. in the Staff Lounge

BRING YOUR LUNCH!

Staff Development Workshop



Come out this weekend and support the

Men’s Basketball Team
at the

4th Annual Tip-Off Classic

GO HAWKS!!!



Lecture and Demonstration featuring 
percussionist Edgardo Cambón

with guests

Walter González and Jorge Domínguez
Tuesday, November 10, 2009

7:00 p.m. in the Reading Room (2401)
This event is free and open to the community.

"Candombe" Afro-Uruguayan Rhythms

For more info, please contact 
Catherine Suarez.



If you are interested in

LPC Student Math and English 
Assessment, Placement and Enrollment Trends

Please join us on
Wednesday, November 11, 2009

2:45 - 4:15 p.m., Room 2014

Hosted by the Basic Skills Committee and 
the Office of Institutional Research

Assessment Workshop



with Cuban Timba group 

Tiempo Libre
Thursday, November 12, 2009

4:00 p.m. in Room 601
This event is free and open to the community.

Percussion Master Class

For more info, please contact 
Catherine Suarez.



Informal discussions about the impact of the economy 
and stress on LPC students and their learning, along 
with strategies to help students overcome these 
obstacles, will be held in the Staff Lounge on 
Tuesday, November 17, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. and 
Wednesday, November 18, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.

Strategies to Support Students

For more information, please contact 
Elizabeth Hopkins or Jenna Heath.

This event is hosted by CCN and the 
Student Health & Wellness Center

YOU’RE INVITED!



In a continued effort to connect with the campus community, 
once a month Dr. Pollard will welcome students into her 
office to ask questions, voice comments, and share 
concerns. Students are asked to keep their comments brief 
and honor the ten-minute time limit. For the Fall semester, 
Dr. Pollard will be available on a first-come basis during the 
times listed below:

Wednesday, November 18, 2009, from 4:00 to 5:00 p.m.
Thursday, December 10, 2009, from 4:00 to 5:00 p.m.

President’s Office Hours 



Join Dr. Pollard for these informal sessions, to 
engage in dialogue, ask questions, share 
feedback on current College issues and 
happenings, and bring items to the attention of 
the President.

Yak ‘N Sak with the President

Monday, November 23, 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Wednesday, December 9, 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.

All Yak ‘N Sak sessions will 
be held in the Staff Lounge



Cuban Week Celebration

Monday, November 30, 2009
to

Friday, December 4, 2009

All evening activities will begin at 7:00 p.m.

More information coming soon!

3rd Annual La Semana Cubana

For additional details, please contact 
Catherine Suarez.



Please consider 
making a donation to
CalWORKs/CARE

for their annual
Holiday Celebration 

– and make an 
astonishing difference
for LPC students and 

families!

Donations accepted 
through December 9th



For complete announcement details, please visit the
Town Meeting page on the Intranet:

http://grapevine.laspositascollege.edu/administration/TownMeeting.php
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